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Dear Life For Uganda (LFU) Friends,  
LFU apologizes for not being in regular contact with our LFU Friends in 2024. 
 

However, in the last year there has been a lot of interaction 
with our Friends in Uganda.  They have prepared a school 
layout along with cost estimates.  Plans are now in place to 
build a school in the remote eastern part of Uganda called 
Amudat.  In December ground was broken for the initial 
phase of the primary school.   
 

The initial phase of 2 to 3 basic 
classrooms (four walls and a roof) 
will allow the younger children to 
start attending school in March 
2025 when the Uganda school year 
begins.  Local teachers have been 
identified to begin the school year.  
Because of your donations (THANK 
YOU) LFU has been able to send 
$25,000 to our Uganda Friends to 
help with the initial building phase.  
Local families have also agreed to 
house and feed the construction 
crew which must be imported into 
the community.  More donations 
are needed to complete the school 
(preschool thru grade 8).  The 

remaining cost is estimated at $55,000.   
 
If you are able to help LFU bring education into this remote part of Uganda, please consider a 
2025 donation to Life For Uganda.  On the LFU Home page (www.lifeforuganda.org) click on 
the bottom GREEN DONATE BUTTON  where you can donate with a credit card.  Otherwise, 
checks can be sent to: Life For Uganda 

2054-332 Kildaire Farm Road 
Cary, NC 27518 

Questions or concerns can be emailed to info@lifeforuganda.org  
HAVE A BLESSED 2025 JOURNEY!!     
The LFU Board of Directors 
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